
CAMP WHIRLYGIG PICK-UP CARD 
 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CHILD’S FULL NAME 
 

 

GROUP NAME ___________________________________________________ 

     
 

SAFETY, OUR #1 PRIORITY   

 

● Camper pick-up will be in front of the main entrance to the Wenham Museum.  

● No cell phone use allowed (including hands-free) once your vehicle is in the pick-up line.    

● Please stay in your car at all times. Our staff will help with bags and securing campers into their vehicle seats. If you need to 

get out of your car, please park in a designated parking place. 

● If you do not have the pick-up card displayed, a staff member will ask you for a photo ID.  

 

Thank you for your shared commitment to our camper’s safety. 
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